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Welcome Back!  Hope everyone had a wonderful holiday. 

Thanks to all the parents and community members who came out for our Christmas concert 

and potluck it was a great evening! 

The K-1 class really enjoyed having the Elf on the Shelf at school during the month of 

December.  They all loved finding him in interesting spots throughout the school, plus he even 

brought books for the class from the North Pole!  Now the K-1 class is busy with hands on 

science experiments. 

The grade 5-8 class is taking full advantage of the snow and students will be snowshoeing for 

P.E. class on various days.  The grade 2-4 class will be cross country skiing again this year.  

Thank you to Milner Power for donating $4000 to purchase new cross country ski equipment 

and more snowshoes. 

Monday, January 26th – No school for students.  Staff will be participating in a local professional 

development day. 

Swim lessons start Tuesday, February 17th! We will be sending out the schedule of dates and 

consent forms soon! 

If you haven’t already, you should, check out our new website www.susacreekschool.ca! 

 


